March 20th 1939

Mr.lis Reid

Dear Bill,

Sorry to trouble you,but I'd like té have a chat for
five to ten minutes about finaneial matters. There is a little
clearing up to be done in regard to first meetingat the
Northumberland Rooms . Would you phone me here and male an

anpointments All the best.

Yours sincerely,

General Secretary of the
Anti-Partition of Ireland League
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